
COMMENTS FROM ALBERTO COSTA MP

CARE ONLINE SERVICE

I understand that on Friday 6th July the Cabinet will be making a decision on the 
future of the CareOnline programme. 

Whilst I fully understand that difficult decisions have to be made in regard to making 
sure that money is spent in the most efficient way and that given the constraints on 
local government finances that these decisions are never easy.

I would like to have reassurance that if the service is to cease then effective 
mitigation is put in place to prevent my constituents from being disadvantaged and 
that the appropriate level of replacement services can be sought, in conjunction with 
the relevant voluntary bodies and constituents affected. 

I would appreciate if these views could be communicated to the cabinet before any 
final decisions is made. 

ALBERTO COSTA MP
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